THIS IS An informaton PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
May 21, 2015
SUBJECT:
Draft RFP for Guaranteed Energy Savings Project
ISSUE

The Board has expressed a desire to send a RFP for an Guaranteed Energy Savings Energy Project.
 .
FACTS


The Kentucky Department of Education will allow a Local Board of Education to enter into a Guaranteed Energy Savings Project.  The goal of the project is to reduce overall costs of energy consumption by making changes to existing lighting and HVAC systems to more efficient systems.  Under the RFP, the goals of the provider will be to address the following:
A. To identify and implement energy conservation measures within the context of a guaranteed 
energy savings contract which:

1. Reduce operating costs

2. Improve classroom environmental conditions

3. Improve maintenance and operation of the facilities

4. Reduce carbon footprint and other negative environmental impacts


B.
To manage and complete the Project within the defined time schedule, approved budget and the quality guidelines.


C.
To represent the best interests of the Owner in the performance of services toward the expeditious and efficient completion of the project.

A RFP will be sent out to qualified providers to respond to.
